Quincy-Columbia Basin Irrigation District
Telephone (509) 787-3591 Fax (509) 787-3906
Post Office Box 188

Quincy, Washington 98848

September 12, 2016

NEWS RELEASE

The Quincy-Columbia Basin Irrigation District has scheduled final dates for the
2016 irrigation season.

Monday, October 24™ 2016 will be the last date for water delivery changes.
Tuesday, October 25" 2016 will be the last full day of water delivery.
Wednesday, October 26", 2016 will be the turn-off date for water at the head of
the West Canal.

This will mark an end to the 2016 irrigation season. Quincy District water users
having questions regarding this shutdown schedule should contact their
Ditchrider or their area Watermaster.
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